



24 January 2018

Human Resources Department
Newcastle City Centre Police Station
Forth Banks
Newcastle upon Tyne
NEI 3PH

Chief Constable
Hampshire Constabulary
c/o Southern Support & Training HQ
Hamble Lane
Southampton
Hampshire
SO31 4TS

Dear Chief Constable.

As you will be aware Dame Vera Baird, PCC for Northumbria has begun the process to appoint our next Chief Constable. The candidate information brochure is enclosed for your perusal. I hope it will provide an overview of the Chief Constable position as well as the Force, giving you a flavour of the many opportunities the role offers.

If you would like to take part in a familiarisation visit; we will be happy to arrange this. Please let our resourcing team know via the email at the top of this letter. Of course, if you would like a more detailed discussion, you can always contact me directly on

The application process is managed online and the closing date is 15 February 2018. Please visit our careers website for details:

http://careers.northumbria.police.uk/

I trust this will be of assistance and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Joscelin Lawson

Director of People and Development